
 

 

To all whom these letters shall come, Greetings: 

Know ye, that the Louisville Metro Council hereby recognizes:  

People Loosely Affiliated with 

the Mayor’s Office 
 

Whereas, on Saturday, July 13, 2024, the Louisville Metro Council admitted defeat 21-4 to 

the Mayor’s mighty “People Loosely Affiliated with the Mayor’s Office”; and  

Whereas, the Louisville Metro Council graciously accepts defeat, humbly surrendering our 

trophy to Mayor Craig Greenberg’s Office; and  

Whereas, the Louisville Metro Council wishes to acknowledge the temporariness of the 

trophy’s tenancy in Metro Hall and we are counting the days until its rightful return, across 

the street, to City Hall. 
 

These privileges and responsibilities thereunto appertaining, in 

testimony whereof, we have caused these letters to be made, and 

Hereby confer this honor with all rights and the official seal of the 

Louisville Metro Government to be hereunto affixed. 
 

Done in the Commonwealth of Kentucky, 

On this 8th day of August, 2024 
    

             ___________________________ 

                 Markus Winkler 
                                Louisville Metro Council President  


